
Dear Parents                       5.2.19 

 

CHINESE NEW YEAR 

 

As always, during this half term, the infants have their themed week. This year, 

in our three year cycle, we will be learning about the Chinese New Year 

celebrations.  

 

During the week beginning 11th February the children will all have opportunities to participate 

in art, technology, dance and music activities linked to the festival of Chinese New Year.  If you 

have any artefacts, books, calendars, pictures, clothes etc at home that you think would be 

useful for our week please give them to you child’s class teacher or if you know anyone who 

would be prepared to come and talk to the children, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

On Wednesday 13th the children will participate in an activity day across the whole of 

the infants. All of the children will have the opportunity to work with other classes, year 

groups and teachers.   

The children can wear red clothes on this day. This could be anything from socks, t-

shirts, shorts, ribbons in hair. Please do not go out and buy anything special! Red is 

considered a lucky colour in Chinese culture. 

 
 

Many thanks 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Siobhan Hall 

Foundation Stage and Key Stage One Leader 

 

 


